St Joseph’s School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

St Joseph’s Feast Day — Tuesday 8" May

May 2018

Dear Parents,

On Tuesday 8" May, the school will be celebrating its Feast Day — St Joseph’s the Worker.
2018 marks the 75" Anniversary of the school’s opening. To acknowledge this important
milestone, there will be a number of events that will be occurring throughout the day.

The day’s celebrations will commence with a Whole School Mass at 9am in the Church.
Normal classes will resume until 12pm. An early lunch will occur from 12pm -12:40pm.
Every student and staff member will receive a free sausage sizzle and icy pole for lunch.
(Please note that the canteen will be closed on this day and therefore, no Recess or Lunch
Orders will be taken).

At 1pm, the students will participate in various tabloid sport games around the school until
3pm. All students are to wear their sports uniform. Parents are most welcome to come
and watch during this time.

A junior (K-Yr.2) and a senior (Yrs. 3-6) colouring competition was sent home yesterday with
all entries due back to school on Monday 7t May. One winning entry from every class will
win a free lunch from the canteen. There’s even a staff colouring competition this year!

Keep an eye out for other events occurring during the year to mark the school’s 75t
Anniversary.

Yours sincerely

Travis Bienkowski

PRINCIPAL




